

M E M O R A N D U M
October 12, 2004

TO:
DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES

FROM
:
RICHARD C. BELLAK, ASSOCIATE GENERAL COUNSEL

RE:

DOCKET NO. 041172-EI
______________________________________________________________________________

Attached is an original and four copies of the notice that the Commission has received a petition for a Declaratory Statement for publication in the Florida Administrative Weekly.  The original Notice must be received by the Department of State no later than noon, October 13, 2004.

041172 FAWdeclaratory.rcb.doc

Attachments

cc:
Wanda Terrell


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission has received the petition for declaratory statement of Tampa Electric Company. The petition inquires as to whether the same storm damage accounting practices and cost recovery process recently approved by the commission for other electric utilities whose hurricane-caused storm damage costs are predicted to exceed their storm damage reserves also apply in the case of Tampa Electric. A copy of the petition may be obtained at http://www.psc.state.fl.us/psc/dockets/ or by writing to the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0862. Docket No. 041172-EI.

